
Presbyterian 

RPC strives to be a caring church family and invites you to be an active 

part of our outreach and missions. We hope that our weekly newsletter 

will keep you informed and encouraged to join in our ministry. 

To Our Members and Friends 

Did you know Robinson has a 
prayer chain? Prayer  requests to be 
sent out can be emailed to the prayer 
web at RPCPrayerChain@yahoo.com  
Anyone who wants to receive the 
prayer requests can send an email to 
the same address stating a desire to be 
added to the distribution. If you are 
requesting prayer for someone other 
than yourself or a family member, 
please indicate you have spoken with 
the person(s) you are requesting 
prayer for and that they have 
consented to their information being 
distributed.  

Interested in becoming a member? 
If you have questions about Robinson or are interested in becoming a member, please speak to 

any of the Elders following the worship service.  

 Please pray for Charles as he is recovering 

from a recent hospital stay. 

 Continued prayers for Tony niece  

 Robinson’s faith journey and growth 

 Thank you to the Youth for leading worship 

last Sunday. 

 A BIG THANK YOU to everyone who 

volunteered in any way to make our annual 

BBQ and Bake Sale such a success – this 

wouldn’t happen every year without a whole 

lot of help! 

 Thank you to everyone who supports 

Robinson through their prayers, presence, 

gifts and service. 

Church Events 
 Oct 8th – Men’s Breakfast 

 Oct 9th – 10₵ A Meal Offering 

 Oct 9th  – Communion  

 Oct 13th – Men’s Mission 

 Oct 19th – Adventurer’s Luncheon  

 Oct 29th – Fall Festival 

 Robinson Bread Basket is open 

every Monday (except 5th 

Mondays) from 4-6pm  

 Cub Scout Pack 186 meets on 

Monday at 7pm, on days that 

CMS is in session  

 Boy Scout Troop 186 meets on 

Tuesdays, year round 
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Prayers  

Mission Statement 
We are members of the Body of Christ, called to be a witnessing Community of Faith. We are 

called to proclaim the Gospel, practice reconciliation, demonstrate compassion, strive for peace, 

and work for justice.  

mailto:RPCPrayerChain@yahoo.com


Lawn Mowing 

Lawn Mowing volunteers are still needed! Open dates are Oct 

8th, 22nd and 29th. Please contact Berry if you can help. 

 

Flowers 

If you would like to provide the flowers for an upcoming 

worship service, there is a sign-up sheet in the Narthex. 

 

Children’s Church Leaders for October: 

10/2 Kathy & Madison  

10/9 Amy  

10/16 Monica  

10/23 Audrey  

10/30 Kathy & Madison  

 

May God bless you today and always. 

 

 

Session Members 
Sheila – Bill – Jeff – Dana – Jerry  

Clerk of Session: Carolyn  

  

Robinson Presbyterian Church 
9424 Harrisburg Road 

Charlotte, NC 28215 

704-537-5506 

www.robinsonpresby.org 

Let your hope make you glad. Be patient in time of trouble  

and never stop praying. 

Romans 12:12 

FALL FESTIVAL 

Plans are in the works for our annual Fall Festival, 

which will take place at the end of October. Sarah 

Mohr will again be heading up the festival, but due to 

the demands of her job, she is requesting some 

additional help this year. Please see her for information 

or if you would be willing to help in any way.  

 

HAND BELLS 

Rehearsals have started up again on Wednesday 

evenings for our handbell choir. Rehearsal time TBA 

(either 6:30 or 7:00 PM). If you are interested in 

playing handbells, see director Nick Nakhle for more 

information.  

HELP NORTHEAST MIDDLE SCHOOL 
Northeast Middle School is a Title 1 school with very little parent 

participation.  It is a great school with very talented and a dedicated staff who 

work tirelessly to positively impact the lives and education of their students and 

their families. Unfortunately, most parents are working long hours with little 

money or energy left at the end of the day. 

You can help the school by collecting box tops and MyCoke Rewards codes.  

Here are some of the ways that you can help: 

 Join the PTSA.  

 Contribute to the DIRECT GIVE Campaign  

 Register as a CMS Volunteer 

 Turn in your Box Tops. Greg will place a container in the narthex. 

 Sign-up on the Box Tops website.   http://www.boxtops4education.com/ 

 Link your valuable customer cards from your favorite grocery stores 

to Northeast  

 Place the Office Depot School ID# 70060689 in your wallet or purse and 

present at checkout.  

 Ask your extended family and friends to link their cards 

 Register for My Coke Rewards  www.mycokerewards.com and donate your 

points to Northeast Middle.   


